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PTFA AGM 
As I hope you are all aware from previous newsletters, the PTFA are holding their Annual General 
Meeting next week.  It will be held on Tuesday 16th April at 7pm in the school.  It is the one meeting 
that the PTFA currently hold in school.  At the meeting, a new committee is formed for the next 12 
months.  We can also discuss ideas and events moving forward. 
Light refreshments will be available for everyone who attends.  Please consider coming along, finding out 
a little bit about the organisation and how you can help them to continue to fulfil their important role in 
school.  
 
Netballers Show Great Progress at Old Earth 
This week Mrs Forrester and Mrs Moorhouse took two 
teams of netballers to Old Earth School in Elland to 
enjoy a couple of games of High 5 netball. Both teams 
had a great time and showed good progress from their 
previous game.  
The afternoon ended with each school winning one 
game, but more importantly, ALL children having a great 
time being active. 
 

Maths Workshop for Our Reception Class Parents 

It was lovely to see a good number of parents and grandparents join 

Reception Class in the school hall for a maths workshop. 

Everyone had a go at various maths activities, with the idea being 

enjoying learning together and letting school demonstrate potential ways 

to support learning at home. 

A big than you to everyone who spared the time to attend. 

 

Eid Al Fitr Celebrations Marked in School 

This week Muslim communities in our local area and around the world 

celebrated Eid.  In school, to help us to learn more about this important 

day, we welcomed a special visitor.  Asma talked to the children about 

Eid and how Muslim families would be marking the occasion. 

It was a very informative session and our children seemed really keen to 

understand more. 

The day was also marked by the school kitchen, who put on some extra menu items, such as vegetable 

samosas and a chicken curry.  Again, this was well received by lots of the children. 

Our thanks go to Asma for spending part of her special day speaking to the children, and to the school’s 
kitchen staff for supporting the day.  
 

Book Fair 

The book fair remains open until the final night which is Tuesday next week. Please come in to the main 

entrance after school. There are still plenty of books and stationery left, and purchases can be paid for in 

cash or online.  

Thank you for all the support so far!  
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Book Donations 

If you have any good condition children's books that your children have finished with and you would like 

to donate them to the school for our book corners and library, all donations are always very gratefully 

received! Please send them in to Mrs Barlow in Class 4. Thank you for the kind donations we have 

received recently.  

 

Collective Worship this Half Term – Service 

As usual this half term, our Collective Worship will centre around a Christian Value.  This 
time we are exploring ‘Service’. 
We will discuss, amongst other aspects, using our talents to serve others, and helping 
others without any strings attached. 
As always, if you would like to join us for our Collective Worship, or even play an active 
part in them, please contact the school office. 
 

Class 3 and 4 Performance 

Class 3 and 4 have begun preparations for a performance they would like to show parents, carers and 

friends later this half term. The date for your diary is Wednesday 8th May. There will be an afternoon and 

an evening performance, with tickets available soon and a charity raffle on the night. All of Class 3 and 4 

will be needed back in school for 5.45pm on the 8th May (please let their class teacher know in good time 

if there will be any issue with this). Children will need a simple costume - details on Class 3 and 4's Class 

Dojo pages. Please support your children with learning lines and song words, and we hope this will be an 

enjoyable and memorable experience for them.  

 
Events for the week commencing 15th April 2024: 

Monday: Class 2 Yorkshire Wildlife Park  

Tuesday: Headteacher appointment process – Day 1 

Last day to visit the Book Fair 

National Offer Day for Reception 2024 places  

PTFA AGM 7pm in school 

Wednesday: Headteacher appointment process – Day 2 

Thursday: Inter school Netball tournament RVHS 

Rotary Quiz at Ryburn 4pm 

 

Dates for the Term 

Here are some key dates for the summer term.  I am sure you understand when I say that dates are 

subject to change, and there will be further dates to add, but you can put these in your diaries for now. 

6th May: Bank Holiday – school closed. 

8th May: Lower Juniors Production; afternoon and evening. 

w/c 13th May: Year 6 SATs week. 

17th May: Year 6 Residential 

w/c 27th May: Half Term – school closed. 

4th June: Sports Day – Juniors AM, Infants PM. 

18th June: Sports Day Reserve. 

21st June: PTFA Summer Event. 

w/c 24th June: (Stand firm in the) Faith Week 

26th June: Year 3 Residential. 

5th July: Y6 transition day. 

10th/11th July: Upper Juniors Production; both evenings. 

18th July: Leavers’ Service, St Peter’s Church (PM) 

19th July: School closes for summer. 



 
 

 

 

Any finally, Calderdale’s ‘CultureDale’ kicks off this weekend with a 

series of events.  The link below takes you to Calderdale’s website 

detailing everything that is on. 

Activities and entertainment will be found this Saturday at the Piece 

Hall, in the town centre, at Dean Clough and the Albany Arcade. 

Get involved and support the initiative if you can. 

https://www.culturedale.co.uk/events 

 
 

 

 

https://www.culturedale.co.uk/events

